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This is a report from the board meetings. The main issues the last months have been: - Replacing rescue equipment in 
the depots - Planning of rescue courses, hereby a rescue leader course - The publishing of the magazine - Account 1992 
and budget 1993 - Cave protection, hereby a statement about the Saltfjell/Svartisen development project - Planning of 
the annual meeting 1993

Styrets virksomhet


